
       

   

 

 

 

    

  

  

  

 

 

 
 

 
 

Outcomes of Scoping Process 

WisDOT and FHWA published a notice of intent (NOI) in the Federal 

Register on July 18, 2023 formally announcing an EIS will be prepared 

for the I-39/90/94 Corridor Study. 

The notice formally kicked off  

a 30-day comment period,  

also called scoping. 

» During the scoping comment period,  

WisDOT and FHWA asked for comments  

or concerns to be considered in the EIS. 

» Comments received during the  

comment scoping period will be  

considered in the Draft EIS. 

» WisDOT and FHWA will continue 

coordination with public agencies and local 

governments to refine alternatives and 

address impacts. Measures taken to avoid, 

minimize and mitigate impacts will be 

documented in the Draft EIS. 

For more information about the scoping process, 
please visit the study website: 

tinyurl.com/InterstateStudy 

I-39/90/94 Corridor Study D A N E , C O L U M B I A , S A U K A N D J U N E A U C O U N T I E S 

The comment period 

ended August 17, 

2023 and comments 

generally focused 

themes around: 

Transportation 
infrastructure, new 
interchanges, and 
pedestrian and 
bicycle usage. 

SCAN ME! 

https://tinyurl.com/InterstateStudy

